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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Fwd: P.O. Tank overflow spill 
1 message

Justin Raglin <Justin.Raglin@newmont.com> Fri, Dec 28, 2018 at 2:29 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Michael Cunningham <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Elliott Russell - DNR <elliott.russell@state.co.us>, Amy
Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>, Justin Bills <Justin.Bills@newmont.com>, Tim Leedy
<Tim.Leedy@newmont.com>, Linda White <Linda.White@newmont.com>

Tim,
 
Please see the below information regarding a the process water spill that occurred this morning at our Mill facility.  
 
We will investigate this event and corrective actions will be implemented as appropriate. The five day report will be
submitted next week.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Justin 
 
Sent from my iPhone
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 

From: Tim Leedy <Tim.Leedy@newmont.com> 
Date: December 28, 2018 at 11:29:39 AM MST 
To: Justin Bills <Justin.Bills@newmont.com>, Justin Raglin <Justin.Raglin@newmont.com> 
Subject: P.O. Tank overflow spill 
 

All, 
 
At 11:00 am on Friday December 28th,  approximately 300 gallon’s of process water overtopped the
Process Ore Thickener Tank’s primary containment. Upon discovery, the Process Ore Thickener Tank was
bypassed. It’s is believed that the root cause of the spill was a malfunctioning level indicator. A sample of
the impacted soil has been collected and will be sent off for analysis.  
 
Regards, 
Tim  
 
Sent from my iPhone
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